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June 25, 2104 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

THE LETTER AS SENT TO THE LEGISLATURE DA TED JULY 1, 20 11 CONTAINS AN 
ERROR THAT SHOULD BE NOTED. IN THE SECOND PARAGRAPH ON PAGE 1, THE 
SECOND SENTENCE SHOULD READ: 

"We recommend that the Legislature emphasize the importance offiJing the 2012 Business Plan in 
October, 201 1, as planned ." 

The reference to a 2011 Business PIa was a typographical error. 

Louis S. Thompson 
Chairman 






















	Correction for July 1 2011 letter
	July 1 2011 letter.pdf
	Letter to Chair Lowenthal
	Peer Review Group Comments on HSR LAO's Report


